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The City of Rocky Mount (“City”) issued the Request for Proposals on August 18, 2022; no bids 

were received by the deadline of September 9, 2022.  This notice shall serve as notification of 

the City’s decision to close Request for Proposal #320-050822TJ – Bulk Purchase of 5,000 Tons 

of Unwashed Rock. The City has determined that it is in the best interest to close the 

solicitation and not re-bid at this time. 

 

City of Rocky Mount 
Addendum  

Refer ALL Inquiries regarding this RFQ to:  
Tracy Johnson, Purchasing Associate I 
tracy.johnson@rockymountnc.gov 

RFP #320-050822TJ – Bulk Purchase of 5,000 Tons of 
Unwashed Rock 

RFQ Due Date: 9/8/2022 

Contract Type: Goods 


